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Rosenberg Corey

From: Handzel Laura <laura.handzel@state.or.us>

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 9:45 AM

To: hjud.exhibits@state.or.us

Cc: Rhoades Jeff; Reiley Mike

Subject: FW: SB 941

 

 

From: Sen Hass  

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 9:17 AM 

To: Handzel Laura 

Subject: FW: SB 941 

 
Laura, 

 

In the public hearing for SB 941 this morning, Kevin Starrett included in his testimony an email from this office. Below is 

a response from our office that states we had originally thought the bill was similar to the old bill and thought that 

family members were included in gun transfers and trades. Kevin Starrett did not include my response which corrected 

this misunderstanding and did not provide the whole story. Provided that my email was included in public record, I 

wanted to include the full story.  

 

Best, 

Christina 

 

Christina Gordon 

Legislative Aide| Senator Mark Hass| District 14 

Office: (503) 986-1714 

Cell: (503) 881-6106 

 

From: Sen Hass  

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 9:28 AM 

To: 'Steve M' 

Subject: RE: SB 941 

 
We had just signed on to the bill and didn’t know that it was updated to provide exemption to family members and 

extended family members.  

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2015R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/SB941/Introduced 

 

See lines 29-45.  

 

Sorry for the miscommunication.  

 

Christina Gordon 

Legislative Aide| Senator Mark Hass| District 14 

Office: (503) 986-1714 

 

From: Steve M [mailto:swm@swm1.com]  

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 9:12 AM 
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To: Sen Hass 

Subject: SB 941 

 
Senator Hass, 

 

Your previous reply revealed that your game plan is to ultimately require a background check even for 

family members. This is not a well thought out plan to solve a problem, it is a systematic attack against a 

right and a lifestyle that some find distasteful. Senate Bill 941 places a burden of time, effort, and money 

on law abiding citizens yet will have zero impact on criminal's access to firearms. 

 

Please oppose Senate Bill 941. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephen and Christine Meliza 

Beaverton, Oregon 


